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All activities are �exible any changes or additions will be posted on the bulletin board.

9:45  Devotional, art & 
puzzle sheets
2:30 Exercise or music 
videos
3:00 Movie & snacks

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Treats & Garden 
club

Arbor Day 

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Crafting- 
Watercolor painting 
with watercolor pencils

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & Resident 
council

2:30 Bingo

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Nail care

3:30 Hymns with Nancy 
on Siena 1

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

3:00 Tea time social 
with Tuscany residents

9:00 Mass on TV (Ch18)

10:00 Church services 
on TV
3:00 Movie or sports on 
TV 

9:45  Devotional, art & 
puzzle sheets
2:30 Exercise or music 
videos
3:00 Movie & snacks

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Treats & outside 
time

Earth Day 

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Bingo

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Snacks & visits
3:00 Outdoor time

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Snacks & visits

3:00 Outdoor time

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Snacks /visits

3:00 Outside time or 
exercise game

9:00 Mass on TV (Ch18)

10:00 Church services 
on TV
3:00 Movie or sports on 
TV

Easter Sunday 

9:45  Devotional, art & 
puzzle sheets
2:30 Exercise or music 
videos
3:00 Movie & snacks

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Treats & outside 
time

Good Friday 
Passover Begins 

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Snacks & visits

3:00 Outdoor time

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Snacks & visits
3:00 Outdoor time

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Snacks & visits

3:30 Hymns with Nancy 
on Siena 1

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Tuscany Cafe 
cooking social-Empty 
Tomb Rolls 

9:00 Mass on TV (Ch18)

10:00 Church services 
on TV
3:00 Movie or sports on 
TV

Palm Sunday 

9:45  Devotional, art & 
puzzle sheets
2:30 Exercise or music 
videos
3:00 Movie & snacks

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Treats & outside 
time

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Crafting-Mosaic 
crosses

Thursday

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Bingo

Wednesday

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Nail care

3:30 Travel video-Holy 
Land 

Tuesday

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

3:00 Tea time social 
with Tuscany residents

Monday

9:00 Mass on TV (Ch18)

10:00 Church services
on TV
3:00 Movie or sports on 
TV

Sunday

9:45  Devotional, art & 
puzzle sheets
2:30 Exercise or music 
videos
3:00 Movie & snacks

Ramadan Begins 

Saturday

10:15 Co�ee/juice then 
devotion & exercise

2:30 Treats & outside 
time

All Fools' Day 

Friday
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